
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 7th March 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’      

  

               

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

 

                          Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Di, Y3Kn 98% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y5C, Y5K/S 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y4H, Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2W 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y6D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
Teddie Ted Bradley Bailey Lydia Delta Fidhel 
Oliver Jack Romani Abigail Layton Alana Kian 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Tyrese Ava Olivia Elliot Roxie Alicja Skylar Eddie 

Gurhansgu Kaiden Emily Freya Junaid Lawson Harvey Kayla 

Important Dates  
 

 08.03.25 - International Women’s Day 
 10.3.25 – Poetry Competition  
 14.03.25 – Trust Book Awards 
 28.03.25 – Midyear Reports sent home 
 31.03.25 – Aspirations Day 
 16.04.25 – Reception allocations shared 
 05.04.25 – Easter Holiday 
 22.04.25 – Term Starts 
 27.06.25 – INSET 
 30.06.25 - INSET 

 

Bikeability 
Next week some of our Year 5 and  
Year 4 children will be taking part in  
Bikeability training. Bikeability a national  
cycle training programme. It helps you learn 
practical skills and understanding of how to cycle 
on today's roads. Bikeability gives everyone the 
confidence to cycle and enjoy this skill for life. 
 

World Book Day 
Yesterday our children had an  
amazing day celebrating World  
Book Day (6th March). Thank you  
To Parents and Carers for  
supporting the day. 
 

We started off with an assembly to 
Celebrate the day and share all of the 
fabulous costumes.  Each class then spent 
time focussing on their class book and 
taking part in a range of activities around 
the theme of the book.  
 

At the end of the day class teachers and 
Teaching Assistants swapped classes and 
read a story of their choosing. 

Year 6 Trip to London 
On Monday our Year 6 children 
had a fabulous day in London 
visiting Westminster Abbey, visiting 
the Houses of Parliament and sight-
seeing. They also had a lovely 
picnic in the sun opposite 
Buckingham Palace. 
 

I also want to Thank the staff who 
gave up their time to support the 
day.  
 

Poetry Competition 
On Monday one of our Year 6  
children will be taking part in a Trust Poetry 
Competition at Bolsover Secondary School. Mrs. 
Keyes will be taking our entrant along with a 
group of Year 6 children for support. I will update 
you with how they do after the competition. 

Book Fair 
Our amazing Scholastic Book Fair  
opened today and will be with us until 
Wednesday next week! We will have  
an incredible collection of books for sale from  
ages 3-11+. The book fair will be located by the 
back doors of the hall accessed through the 
playground. Both cash and digital payments can 
be taken - digital payments are operated by a 
QR code, so make sure you have a few minutes 
to complete details! 
 


